
From: Deborah Deckert  
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 11:48 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Plymouth road building on stilts 
 
 
 
As a resident on prairie street I would ask that this proposal be changed. Prairie on to Plymouth road is 
always a busy one at school times. With thurston elementary on prairie and Claugue at the end of 
prairie, that’s a good part of the day. In the summer there is a community pool with many children 
walking to use it, a credit union will draw non residents who likely won’t use as much caution as we 
locals. 
 
Please consider the large number of children in this area carefully, Thank you. 
There is a bank sitting empty just up the road!! No need for new construction for a bank or credit union. 
Thank you 
Deborah Deckert 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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